
From: Greg Gregory <rhvolute@hotmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/28/2011 5:23:40 PM
Subject: Letter needed from govenor

Katherine -

Hope you had a good Thanksgiving. Thursday was good for me, but Saturday was better. Not so for 
the governor, i suppose.

I have a constituent whose grandmother is turning 100 years old on December 11. He would like to 
have the governor write her a letter of congratulations. I assume you all can crank that out. If so, her 
name is Mrs. Avis Hammond. The letter can be mailed to Mr. Maxie Hammond, 1353 Bradford Dr. , 
Lancaster, SC, 29720.

Thanks,

Greg Gregory
President
Builders Supply Co
803 289 6211
800 277 5566
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